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ERJ  FURLOUGH GRIEVANCE UPDATE 
 

Sisters and Brothers: 

As you know the Et. Al. (group) grievance regarding ERJ furloughs not being recalled prior to 

COLAs being canceled was filed on January 13, 2018 and heard on January 31, 2018. Yesterday, 

on the 10th working day after the hearing, we received a denial from the Step 1 hearing. Today, 

this grievance was appealed to Step 2 in the process and will be heard with Step 2 grievances in 

ATL on February 27, 2018. Each affected furlough will be contacted directly in addition to this 

communication but if you have any questions please contact me at 281-827-3965. 

  
In Solidarity, 

           

          
     
 

     Sara Gonzales     
     GENERAL CHAIR  
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cc: S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


